
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER  -  MARCH 2021 
 

MILK MONEY       

Week 1 – 3 days            .75p       

(Milk will start Wednesday 21st April)   Total whole ½ term =        £6.50 

        

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the 

correct amount in a named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag.  

 

Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please 

notify the school office with 2 weeks notice. 

 

COMIC RELIEF 

We would like to thank you for all your donations. Together you have raised £148 which has 

been sent to Comic Relief. 

 
HALF TERM 

School will close on Wednesday 31st March 2021 and will open on Tuesday 20th April 2021. 
Please keep to Bushfield Infant School guidelines in place for Covid-19 safety when bringing your 

child into the school grounds. This includes wearing a face mask, keeping to the staggered 

start/finish times for your child and maintaining the 2 meter distancing rule.  Please ensure that 

your children are closely supervised on the playground. We must all work together to keep us 

safe. Thank you. 

 

TESTING FOR PARENTS AND HOUSHOLDS OF STAFF AND PUPILS 

Parents and other adults in households with children, who do not have symptoms, can now 

also access regular, rapid coronavirus (COVID-19) testing. This includes childcare and 

support bubbles. 

Testing is voluntary, but strongly recommended to all who are eligible. Alongside the vaccine, 

washing hands, wearing face coverings, and maintaining social distancing, rapid testing plays 

a vital role in reducing transmission rates. Getting into the habit of regular testing as part 

of our everyday lives will help us all to play our part and do what we can to protect each 

other.  

Nearest Pick up site for rapid test kits is: 

COVID TESTING SITE – CENTENARY WAY (Behind the Pods.) 

OPENING TIMES: 1.00pm – 8.00pm 

PARKING 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties and ensure that you don’t 

block driveways or within the no parking zone around school.  
 

            (Continued) 



MAY DAY 
Please note that the school will be closed on Monday 3rd May as it is a Public Bank holiday.  
            

CLASS P.E. 

After the Easter Holidays P.E. will be outdoor (weather permitting). Please send your child 

dressed in a plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/jogging bottoms and a plain warm top, 

plimsoles/trainers on their class P.E. days.  

 

Miss Buccieri’s Class   Monday 

Miss Sharp’s Class    Monday/Wednesday 

Miss Miller’s Class    Thursday/Friday 

Mrs Drayton’s Class   Thursday/Friday 

Miss Davies     Monday/Thursday 

Mrs Turnbull/Mrs Dickens  Tuesday/Wednesday 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please make sure that all your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name in it, 

especially handwritten labels, because they can wash off over time.  

 

When returning back to school, please make sure your child brings a coat with them as it can 

still feel cool on the playground. 

 

No bikes/scooters or dogs are allowed on the playground. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and 

enjoyable Easter Break, and hope that we can soon return to a 

more normal way of life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


